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As a concerned citizen of the State of Maine, I would like to express my profound 
support of bills LD2086 and LD2238 to respectively ban assault weapons and 
establish a 72 hr waiting period to purchase a firearm.  These are commonsense 
reforms that will make Mainers safer and at the same time not infringe on our 
citizens’ 2nd amendment rights.  


